
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/17/2018 1:50:11 PM
Subject: FW: 2018-9-8 Bishop Dr. Herbert Bailey, Jr

Attachments: 2018-9-8 Bishop Dr. Herbert Bailey, Jr.docx

Please review the attached draft that Deborah prepared. I think it is fine but it is a subject matter that you are more 
familiar with and I would like your thoughts.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Deborah Aiken 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 2:00 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: 2018-9-8 Bishop Dr. Herbert Bailey, Jr
 
Catherine, here is the draft for Dr. Herbert Bishop.
 
 
Thank You,
 
Deborah Aiken
Assistant to the Director of Legal and Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-0107
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